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gospel of God but our lives as well,  
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August 17, 2025 
 

  Welcome to our time of Worship through. . . . 
Song. . . .Prayer. . . .Communion . . . .Message   
(Please partake of communion as you are served) 

 

 Please silence your cell phones  
 

Sunday School for all ages  9:00 a.m.  
Morning Worship    10:00 a.m.  

Children’s Programming 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8/20 - The Oaks Academy first day of school 
8/24 - Backyard BBQ @ Rick & Dianne Balmer’s house 
   Community Youth Group Back to School Bash 6-8pm 
8/25 - September Beacon Deadline 
   Men’s Fellowship Fish Fry @ BCC 6:30pm 
8/31 - Promotion Sunday & Youth  Sunday 
   Back to School Prayer Day 
    Multiply it Faithfully Money Due  
9/7 - Casas por Cristo meeting after service  
    MYM Kick Off @ BCC 5:30-7pm 
    Sunday Night Bible Study 6-7pm 
9/27 - One Family One Purpose Fish Fry @ BCC 6:30pm 
9/28 - Community Cookout Burnside Park 5-7pm 
    

The August beacon is available for pick up in the  
fellowship hall. 

The September beacon deadline is Monday, August 25. 



    Announcements  

 
We’ve had some questions about cleaning once school begins, 
so here is a quick update. The Oaks Academy will handle  
cleaning the bathrooms, classrooms & hallway leading to the 
classrooms. Our church cleaners will continue to clean the 
foyer, auditorium, food pantry, offices, & Annex. Church  
cleaners can still clean at whatever day & time that works best 
for them. If you have any questions, please see Mark Nichols. 
Thank you to all of our volunteers - we appreciate you! 
 
The August Backyard BBQ  will take place Sunday, August 
24th from 5-7pm at the home of Rick & Dianne Balmer (503 
Hansford St. in Carthage). Please be sure to bring your own 
meat to grill, a side to share, & your own lawn chairs.  
 
We will be joining the Community Youth Group Back to School 
Bash on August 24th at Ball Fore in Macomb. All students 5th 
grade - 12th are invited to attend. We will leave IWHS at 
5:10pm. Please talk to Kyle Nelson if you have any questions.  
 
We could use your help setting up tables & chairs for the 
men’s fellowship fish fry. We will set up immediately following 
service on Sunday, August 24th in the fellowship hall.  
Join us Monday, August 25th at 9:00 A.M. to help finish  
preparations for the men’s fellowship. Meet at BCC if you can 
lend a hand! 
 
The August men’s fellowship will take place here at BCC on 
Monday, August 25th at 6:30pm for our annual fish fry.  
A sign up was sent out on Aug. 9th via email to help with the 
food/supply list. There are still a few items that need signed up 
for. Please check your email (spam folder too). If you do not find 
it, please contact Danielle & she will send the sign up to you.  
danielle@burnsidechristian.org 
 
Promotion Sunday will take place Sunday, August 31st.  
Students that are moving up should attend their new Sunday 
school classes on this day. 
 
Back to School Prayer Day: We would like to pray over all of 
our students on August 31st which is a youth Sunday. We want 
to cover our students in prayer as they return to school no  
matter which school they attend. If students have any prayer 
request, they can tell Kyle beforehand.   
 
As a reminder, all Multiply it Faithfully money is due to be 
turned in by August 31st. 
 
 

Welcome 
Thank you for choosing to spend your weekend with us!  We 

want you to feel welcome and comfortable.   
 
Communion is observed weekly. As communion is passed, 
please take two cups stacked inside of one another; take the 
emblems when you are ready & place the empty cups in the 
round cup holders in the pew in front of you.  
 
Offering is collected in the various wooden boxes around the 
auditorium.  You can give at your convenience.  If you are a 
visitor, please do not feel obligated to give.  We want our  
service to be our gift to you. 

 
Volunteers 

 
Serving Today 
 

Nursery:   Today     Next Week    
 Elleanna Mantia   Donna Newton 
 Jessica Carroll  Kathy Brumbaugh 
        
Meditation: Lee Wibbell          Todd Grotts 
 
Communion Servers: Al Frakes, Larry McClintock, Jim  
Bolton, Bob Lemley, Mike Bavery, Drew Carroll, Keith Mohr, 
Mike Fulks 
 
Communion Preparer: Diana McClintock 
 
Food Pantry Volunteers: Mon.: Pat Briscoe 

  Wed.: Janie Long 
 
Greeters:  Jeff & Natalie Lionberger 

   
Church Cleaners 8/18-8/23: Wayne & Barb Caparoon,  
Kevin & Kim Deitrich, Keith & Heather Mohr 

Sermon videos can be viewed on our website by  
visiting www.burnsidechristian.org.  

 
Please have information for the bulletin submitted to the 

office by 8am Thursday mornings. 

Announcements  
 
The Oaks Academy will begin classes on August 20th. As we pre-
pare to welcome students, please note that for the safety of our chil-
dren & staff, the church building will be locked from 8:15am to 
3:15pm, Monday-Friday during the school year. We understand that 
members of our church family may occasionally need access during 
these hours, & we are actively working on a practical & secure solu-
tion to accommodate those needs. We appreciate your understanding 
& patience as we prioritize safety while striving to remain accessible. 
Please join us in praying for a blessed & fruitful school year! 
 
If anyone would like to be added to the food pantry volunteer list or 
would like their name removed because they can no longer help, 
please contact Pam Jefferson.  
 
An individual from our congregation had major sewer line problems 
& thus has a substantial bill. The benevolence team is going to help 
with some of the expense. If anyone from the congregation would like 
to give money toward this project, please see Pam Jefferson or 
Wayne Caparoon today or next Sunday.  
 
 
 

 
Prayer 

PRAY for: 
Rick Biondolino-on hospice care 
Liz Snyder-recovering from a severe kidney infection 
Sharon Wheatley-inured foot  
Cody Elrod-complications from being electrocuted  
Alfred Huston-recovery from 2 broken vertebra 
Adrienne Miller-stage 2 breast cancer 
Mike Brown 
Ross Wear  
John Gage-injured his neck 
David Prior-rehab is going well; can walk a little bit now;    
  pray for a full & complete recovery 
Marcia Stiller-recovery from broken ribs & punctured lung 
Growth at BCC 


